
June 3, 2015 - Annual Meeting Minutes 
Drumlins Country Club, 11:00 a.m. 
 
Going on through out the entire luncheon 

 View trifolds/yearly reports/ slide presentation 
 Early bird Sign-ups for: Membership, Barnes and Noble, Instrument Petting Zoo, Music at 

the Mall, other recitals 
 Scores for Scholars Music Sale 
 Raffle Baskets: purchasing of tickets and making choices for desired basket to win 

 
40 Members and Guests enjoyed a lovely lunch catered by Drumlins Country Club at noon. 
 
President’s Report from Patricia Box 

 Thank you to our sponsors. 
 Thank you to our committee chairs and members. 
 Thank you to our board members. 
 Thank you to our scholarship committee. 
 We are pleased to have 7 new members. 
 Barnes and Noble was a big success – we made it to our sales goal! 
 We had a wonderful year for fundraising. 
 We need to fill the following positions:  Treasurer and Photographer 
 Reminder about “Amazon Smile”. 
 Thank you to all the members who donated baskets for our raffle. 
 We are in the process of updating our website.  Pat presented a slide show with photos of 

the website’s new look and spoke about its new available functions. 
 
Donated gift baskets were raffled off. 

 Chocolate basket was donated by Patricia DeAngelis and won by Arvilla Rovit. 
 Local flavor basket was donated by Beth Scott and was won by Bill Goodrum. 
 Gardening basket was donated by Lynn Moroz and was won by Dana DiGennaro 
 Summer refreshments basket was donated by Patricia Box and won by Lana Goldman. 
 Coffee/Tea basket was donated by Amy Heyman and was won by Lynn Moroz. 
 Gnome Dome was donated by Barbara Irwin and was won by Jim Krehbiel.  

 
Rare music books were auctioned off, winning bids totaled $75. 
 
Patricia DeAngelis spoke about the first annual Sonata/Sonatina Festival. Three prizes were 
awarded in each division. 

 
Patricia Box presented the slate of the 2015-2016 Board of Directors.  Ida Trebicka made a motion 
to accept this slate of officers, Linda Yonteff seconded the motion.  A vote was taken and all 
present approved the Board of Directors.  Jessica Tumajyan is a new member.  Ida Trebicka and 
Neva Pilgrim are ending their terms, thank you for your service. 
 
As Bob Sharp (piano technician) retires, we honored him for his contributions and faithful service 
to CNYAMT.  Patricia DeAngelis spoke, and Bob was presented with a gift from CNYAMT. 
 
Thank you to Barbara Irwin and her committee for such a lovely luncheon. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Dana DiGennaro, recording secretary. 
 


